SALMON

Save California Salmon Statement on Release of the Delta Conveyance Project Final EIR

For more information contact:
Kasil Willie, Staff Attorney Save California Salmon: 415 300-7453

Sacramento, California -Today the Department of Water Resources Released the Final Environmental
Impact Report (EIR) on the controversial Delta Conveyance Project. The Delta Conveyance Project has
faced strong opposition from Bay Delta residents, Tribes, fishermen and others.

Statement from Save California Salmon:

“The fact that the Delta Conveyance Project Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR) was released just
weeks after approval of the plan to build the privately owned, 1.5 million acre-feet Sites Reservoir,
demonstrates that both projects are connected water grabs that will allow Northern California’s rivers and
water to be drained for water brokers,” explained Kasil Willie from Save California Salmon. “Thousands
of residents from North state communities who depend on the Bay-Delta and connected rivers, including
Tribal members, fishermen, and recreational interests, have fought these projects. Only water brokers and
corporate interests supported them. Governor Newsom is selling us, and California’s environment, out to
those who seek to privatize California’s rivers all the while claiming to be an environmental leader.”

Read the Department of Water Resources Press Release Here:

https://mavensnotebook.com/2023/12/08/press-release-dwr-releases-final-environmental-impact-report-fo

r-delta-conveyance-project/




